
Welcome to the St. Francis Cafeteria! 

We are excited to share St. Francis’ new cafeteria menu for this  

year! You will find the new menu on the back of this letter along with the  

order form for the month of September. The menu works on a four-week schedule and will 

repeat all year long. 

 

In an effort to save paper, we ask that you please keep this menu for the duration of the 

school year. It will also be available on the school’s website and on the St. Francis Elementary 

PPO Facebook page. 

Every month you will receive an order form with your youngest child at the school. There will 

be one form per family. 

MEALS 

1-Fill out one order table per child (write their name where indicated) and add up your total 

amount due: 

 -if possible, highlight the box to make your choices clear  

2-Send your order form back to school by the due date so that our parent volunteers can tally 

the orders and count the money. 

3-When paying, we appreciate you sending the exact amount. If money is missing, you will 

receive a notice requesting the amount missing be sent in as soon as possible. 

4-You can pay in cash or by cheque (cheques made out St. Francis Elementary School). 

5-If your child forgets his/her lunch at home, we will offer him/her a meal which will be payable 

the next school day. 

6-For snow days, the child will receive the meal ordered on the make-up day (same meal). 

7-Although it is preferable that all meals be ordered in advance, it is still acceptable to send 

money in the morning of for a meal.  

Please check the St. Francis Elementary PPO Facebook page during the first months of school 

as we will be taking pictures of each meal so you can see what each meal consists of. 

SNACKS 

Please see the list of snacks at the bottom of the menu. All snacks are $1.00. Snacks tickets are 

still available every day. You can purchase them ahead of time on the order form or send the 

money in the day of. 
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